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Re: Freedom of Information Request - Boundary Commission For Wales - HR Systems
Information

From Information Boundary Commission for England <information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>
Date Tue 24/06/2025 08:18

~ [
Dear-

Thank you for your email.
BCE-FOI-2025-9

Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for England (BCE) on
19 June, which has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000.

In your request for information you asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, | am writing to request the following information
regarding your software contracts:

1. The name of the software supplier(s) currently used for:
o Financial systems (ERP/accounting)
© Human Resources / Payroll
2. The contract start and end dates for each of the above systems.
3. The annual or total contract value (if available).
4. The current contract’s renewal or extension date, or when you plan to re-tender.
5. The name and email/contact details of the responsible officer or department for each software
area, if available.

Our response:

The Boundary Commission for England has no software contracts of the type described. Finance and
HR services are provided by our sponsor department, the Ministry of Housing, Communities and
Local Government. Contact details for them are available here Ministry of Housing, Communities and
Local Government - GOV.UK

Under the provisions of the FOIA, if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may wish to
ask for an internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:

The Acting Secretary

Boundary Commission for England

2 Marsham Street

London

SW1P 4DF

Email: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk

If you are not content with our response following an internal review, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a



decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the BCE. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Kind regards

Boundary Commission for England

2 Marsham Street | London | SW1P 4DF

t: 0303 445 1102

e: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
w: boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk

From:

Sent: 19 June 2025 09:39

To: Information - Boundary Commission for England <information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>
Subject: Freedom of Information Request - Boundary Commission For Wales - HR Systems Information

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is

important
Dear FOI Officer,

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, | am writing to request the following information regarding your
software contracts:

1. The name of the software supplier(s) currently used for:
o Financial systems (ERP/accounting)
o Human Resources / Payroll
2. The contract start and end dates for each of the above systems.
3. The annual or total contract value (if available).
4. The current contract’s renewal or extension date, or when you plan to re-tender.
5. The name and email/contact details of the responsible officer or department for each software area, if
available.

| would prefer to receive the response in electronic format.
Thank you in advance for your time and assistance.
Kind regards,








